
Connect 
with the 
What’s in it for you?

	■ Inclusion in the list of Local Yarn Shops on our website (with a 
link to your own website if you have one) 

	■ A copy of our quarterly publication Slipknot and our regular 
email newsletters

What we request in return
	■ 	You display flyers about Guild membership, and show people 

your copy of Slipknot

	■ 	You mention us to people who attend workshops

	■ 	You link to us on your website if you have one

	■ 	If you have a ‘knit and natter’ or similar group, you consider 
making it a Branch of the Guild*

What we don’t require
	■ 	No payment is involved

	■ 	None of your staff needs to be a Guild member*

(* A branch coordinator does need to be a Guild member)

Interested?
Complete the form on the Contact us page, which is on the Guild 
website on the The Guild menu (https://kcguild.org.uk/lys-details/).

We’ll get you signed up, add you to our website and send you our 
publicity material. If you have any questions, please contact us at 
LYShops@kcguild.org.uk
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